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Subject: Re: Requesting to Speak for 1904 Mountain View on 03/22
Date: Friday, March 19, 2021 11:57:13 AM
Attachments: cgk signaturelogo.png

Elizabeth,

I am in favor of the project. 

Thank you,
Denise

Denise Villa, PhD
CEO and Co-Founder

8733 Shoal Creek Boulevard  |  Austin, TX 78757
GenHQ.com  |     |  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this message is from The Center for Generational Kinetics, LLC and
any attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only for the named recipient(s). If you have received
this message in error, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any of the information
contained in or attached to this transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. Please contact the sender immediately by return email
and please destroy the original message and its attachments without reading or saving in any manner. Thank you. 

On Fri, Mar 19, 2021 at 10:14 AM PAZ Preservation <Preservation@austintexas.gov> wrote:

Hello, Ms. Villa,

 

Please let me know if you are in favor or opposed to the project, and I will gladly add you to
the registration list.

 

Best,

Elizabeth

 

Elizabeth Brummett | Development Services Manager, Historic Preservation Office

City of Austin | Housing & Planning Department

Pronouns: She/Her/Hers



T: 512.974.1264 | www.austintexas.gov/housing

elizabeth.brummett@austintexas.gov

 

 

From: Denise Villa  
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2021 9:58 AM
To: PAZ Preservation <Preservation@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Requesting to Speak for 1904 Mountain View on 03/22

 

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

My name is Denise Villa

Email: 

Phone: 

 

Thank you,

Denise

 

Denise Villa, PhD
CEO and Co-Founder

8733 Shoal Creek Boulevard  |  Austin, TX 78757
GenHQ.com  |     |  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this message is from The Center for Generational Kinetics,
LLC and any attachments may contain confidential information and is intended only for the named recipient(s). If you have
received this message in error, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any of the
information contained in or attached to this transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. Please contact the sender
immediately by return email and please destroy the original message and its attachments without reading or saving in any
manner. Thank you.



CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source.
Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a
malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.




